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We have moved!! 
 

TRIO SSS has moved to 
the second floor of the 
NEW Student Services  
Building in Melbourne.   
 

 
Come by and see our new digs! 

Scholarship Opportunities! 
 

Ozarka College has several scholarship available for the Spring 
2015 semester.  These scholarships are valued at $250! 
 
Applications are being accepted until Friday, February 6th. 
 
For assistance in applying contact the Financial Aid office at  
870-368-2009 or finaid@ozarka.edu.  



Ozarka College’s TRiO Student Support Services program is funded by the U. S. Department of Education’s Federal TRiO Programs.  The 2014-2015 funded award 
is $278.421.00.  All activities and services offered to the students in SSS are made possible through these grant funds. 
*Announcement made in accordance with Public Law 105-78, Sec. 508. 

UALR is coming to Melbourne! 

A representative from UALR will be on campus to answer any questions that you may have 
about transferring.  They will be in the NEW Student Services building in Melbourne on: 

February 16th   9am-12pm 

March 30th   9am-12pm 

If you are interested in Transfer information contact: 
Bryan at 368-2039 or bjeffery@ozarka.edu or  
Shelia at 368-2036 or stitus@ozarka.edu 
or see your TRiO advisor. 

   TRIO Monthly To-Do List 

New Year, New Semester, New Start 

Spring 2015—Make It Count 

SMART GOAL SETTING 

 Specific 

 Measurable 

 Attainable 

 Relevant 

 Time-Based 

Degree Audit with Advisor  
       
Intent to Graduate (May 2015Graduates 
 
FAFSA Renewal (with ‘14 tax return) 
 
TRIO Update (contact info, educational/career changes, etc) 
 
Research Transfer Application/Scholarship Deadlines 


